
 

 
 

Two representatives of your parish or school are joyfully 

invited to 

Welcome Bishop Debbie at her Service of 

Installation as 

The 39th Bishop of Peterborough 
 

Sunday 3 March 2024 

at 3pm 

in Peterborough Cathedral 

and afterwards in the Cathedral for light refreshments. 
  
  

Attendance at this service is by ticket only, which must be booked using 

the link below.  

https://peterboroughdiocese.createsend1.com/t/y-i-xijjjx-l-r/


We require tickets to be booked by 12 February. Please only share this event with 

the two people you have chosen to represent your parish or school as numbers are 

limited and assigned so that representatives from the whole Diocese and areas of 

Bishop Debbie's ministry can attend. 

Your representatives can be two adults or a child with their parent/responsible adult. 

The service is being made accessible to children aged 8+ through their own version 

of the order of service.  It will be a lengthy cathedral service with the congregation 

expected to be seated by 2.30pm and the service lasting approximately and hour 

and a half.  

Please note that licensed clergy, clergy with PTO and licensed lay minsters will 

receive a personal invitation. 

When booking a ticket please ensure you book the colour ticket as indicated. If you 

have an questions or concerns about the colour, or numbers of tickets, you should 

book please contact alex.tolley@peterborough-diocese.org.uk 

For all general enquiries please see the FAQ section on the booking page. 

Your ticket colour is PURPLE. Click here to book. 
  

  

  

 

 

The Bishops' Office,  The Palace, Peterborough, PE1 1YA 

alex.tolley@peterborough-diocese.org.uk 

01733 562492 
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